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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Celebrate reading at our book fair! 

We are very excited to inform you that we shall be running a Scholastic Book Fair this term. There will be 

many books available to buy, ranging in age from Early Years to Upper Key Stage 2, and every book you buy 

helps us get FREE BOOKS for our school! 

The children will be given the opportunity to browse the stalls during school hours, and then the book fair 

will be open in the studio from 3.30pm on the following days: 

Thursday 28th November 

Monday 2nd December 

Tuesday 3rd December 

Thursday 5th December 

Monday 9th December 

Tuesday 10th December 

Alongside these dates, the fair will also be open during the Christmas fete on Friday 6th December. 

 

How it works 

The fair this year will not be accepting cash. Payment can be made one of two ways: 

• When you visit the fair, you can scan a QR code and pay online.  

• Alternatively, you can buy online at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay. After making a payment online, 

you will receive a payment code which you must then bring to the book fair in order to collect your 

books, along with a list indicating which book/books were paid for. Please note, online payments must 

be completed by Tuesday 10th December. 

Should we not have enough copies of any of the books when you come to collect, then we will place an order 

and these will arrive by Wednesday 11th December. 

Thank you, in advance, for supporting this great literary event and helping us to raise funds to obtain new 

books and resources for our library. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Fox 

English Leader 

                            


